Town of Lee Recreation Commission
Minutes of July 18, 2017 Meeting

Members Present: Larry Kindberg, Chairman, Anette Brown, Treasurer
Public Present: Tim Monroe, Adult Pickup Basketball

Absent: James Lonano, Secretary

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Recreation Commission was held on July 18" at 6:30pm at the Safety
Complex due to the July 4™ holiday and room scheduling.

Model Rocket day was a total success with over 60 children and adults participating. The Recreation
Commission will continue this activity for 2018.

The next Movie Nite at Little River Park will dovetail with the Lee Fair on September 9th. The movie will begin
at approximately 7:30PM after the fair dinner. The movie will be “The Russians are Coming...The Russians are
Coming”. Larry will meet with Caren Rossi at LRP on Tuesday, August 1°* at 6:15pm at the park to coordinate
the event.

LRP landscaping meeting will take place at LRP on Tuesday, August 1* at 6:30pm, and will be the Commission’s
regularly scheduled meeting. The following people have been invited to attend to finalize the placement of
trees and irrigation: Randy Stevens, Gary: Hillside Landscaping, Mark Davis: Pawtuckaway Nursery, BOS and
the Conservation Commission.

Tim Monroe, representing the Adult Pickup Basketball Group, filled us in on their program and activities. This
group meets at the Mast Way School on Tuesday, Thursday and Sunday from 7 — 9pm from September to May.
They welcome anyone age 18 and older to participate. Due to the school’s insurance requirements, it was
suggested by the Town Administrator that the Recreation Commission adopt and sponsor this group as a
recreation activity. This would allow the town to provide an insurance certificate that is required by the

school to continue allowing use of the gym facility. Tim represented that his group would welcome being
under the Recreation Commission umbrella and would offer additional opportunities to both entities. The
Recreation Commission voted to adopt this group’s activities and make it part of our programs.

Discussed the need for event banners and road signs to better advertise and promote recreation activities.
The next meeting of the Recreation Commission will be held at Little River Park at 6:30pm.

Meeting adjourned at 7:30pm.

Minutes submitted by Larry Kindberg, Chairman



